




























































































From: National Guardian's Office 

Sent: 18 December 2017 14:03 

To: National Guardian's Office 

. Subject: Save the date: National Freedom to Speak Up Guardian's Conference 

Save the date: National Freedom to Speak Up Guardian's Conference 

Tuesday 6th March 2018, 9am to Spm 

The Emirates Stadium, Hornsey Rd, London. N7 7AJ 

Our next conference will be held at the home of Arsenal Football Club on Tuesday 6th March, so please 

save the date in your diary now! 

It will be a great opportunity for you to hear from experts in the field and, further to the feedback from our 

last conference, there will also be lots of opportunity to network and learn from others. Registration will 

open at 9am, ready for a prompt start at lOam, and there will be the opportunity for regional networks to 

host their own meetings between 4pm and Spm. 

We'll be sending out a more detailed programme soon, as well as details about how to register online. In 

the meantime do please save the date and we look forward to seeing you on 6th March. 

Yours faithfully 

Dr Henrietta Hughes 

National Guardian 


